
 
 

URGENT NOTICE – COLD ROOM TEMPERATURE ISSUE AT TROU FANFARON COLD STORE 

 

Dear Valued Client, 

 

We wish to inform you that a leakage has been observed near Compressor No. 1, which is affecting 

the ability of our cold room to sustain the required temperature for fish and seafood products. While 

temporary measures are in place, due to the unavailability of refrigerant R22, the Agricultural 

Marketing Board (AMB) will not be in a position to maintain the temperature beyond Monday, 17th 

February 2025. 

 

In light of this situation, we kindly request that you remove ALL your stored products by Saturday, 

15th February 2025, preferably, or at the latest by Monday, 17th February 2025 – noon. This will 

help ensure that your products remain in optimal and merchantable condition. 

 

We understand the inconvenience this may cause, but unfortunately, this situation is beyond anyone’s 

control. The repair process is expected to be lengthy and if necessary, an overhaul of the refrigeration 

system may have to be carried out. 

 

We sincerely apologize for any disruption this may cause and appreciate your prompt cooperation. 

Should you require any further information or assistance, please do not hesitate to contact the 

Operations Officer or Senior Operations Officer posted there. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Management 

AMB,10/02/2025, 13 00 hours 


